
University of Maryland Francis King Carey School of Law 
G.I. Bill Yellow Ribbon Program 

Institutional Application 
 

The University of Maryland Carey School of Law is a participating institution in the Yellow Ribbon Program, which 
was established to address the deficit in G.I. Bill benefits facing eligible Maryland law students. 
 
Incoming and current Maryland law students are eligible to apply for program funds.  Priority in selection of 
recipients is given on a first-come, first-served basis—in accordance to the requirements set forth by the Veteran’s 
Administration—determined by the date THIS APPLICATION is received. 
 
Applicants must file this application, along with: 
 

 G.I. Bill Award Certification showing proof that the applicant is eligible to receive the maximum benefit rate 
(i.e. 100% benefits). 

 
Application (please list the following information): 
 

1. Name:_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

2. Class Year:______________________________________________________________________ 
 

3. Permanent mailing address:________________________________________________________ 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

4.  Phone:____________________________   
 

5. Signature:_________________________________________ Date:_________________________ 
 

 
Submit this form to: 
 
Mail or In Person: Kelli Sattler 

Registration & Enrollment 
University of Maryland Carey School of Law 
500 West Baltimore Street, Suite 280 
Baltimore, MD  21201 

 
Fax:   410-706-2103 
 
Scan/Email:  registration@law.umaryland.edu 
 
The first ten (10) eligible students to have their forms submitted will receive up to a $1,300 grant from the 
University of Maryland Carey School of Law for the purpose of covering tuition, which, per the terms of the Yellow 
Ribbon Program, will be matched by the Veteran’s Administration for a maximum potential award of $2,600.  The 
University of Maryland Carey School of Law will not prioritize full-time versus part-time students, as this would 
violate the terms of agreement of the program. 
 
Should you have further questions regarding the eligibility requirements of the Yellow Ribbon Program, please 

contact the Veteran’s Administration or view the website at https://www.vets.gov/education/gi-bill/yellow-

ribbon/.  
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